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Supervisory Meeting (continued)  

 

Steve Lee (Above) and Gerald 

James (Below Right) came 

down from Sacramento to talk 

to our Supervisory members at 

the Old Spaghetti Factory in 

Redlands earlier this month.  

Some of the topics covered 

were the raise that we received, 

SB1, the hiring of new  

Engineers, pension reform and 

the upcoming MOU.  They also 

held a question and answer  

session to make sure everyone 

was well informed of the  

current issues. 
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Retirements 

 

Rosanna Roa retired with over 40 

years of State Service!  She finished up 

working in the Environmental  

division, but had stops in  

Construction, Planning and Design over 

the years.  Since photography was her 

hobby, she was responsible for many 

pictures of PECG events held  

throughout the years. 
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Retirements (continued)  

 

Landscape Architect 

Mike Babich (left) 

and  

Landscape  

Associate Charles  

Moffett (right)  

retired within one 

month of each other.  

They both had close to 

40 years of State  

Service when they  

retired.  Our Landscape 

division will have a 

hard time  

replacing the  

experience that both 

Mike and Charles  

contributed. 



(Above) Joya with  

Patraic Kelly, who last worked in 

the Stormwater Inspection unit.  We 

wish him a long and happy  

retirement! 
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Retirements (continued) 

We’re on the Web at 

www.iepecg.org and on 

Twitter at “IEPECG”! 

(Above) Sample of the  

Retirement Cube given to 

PECG Members upon 

their retirement. 
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Upcoming Events 
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2017-18 IE PECG OFFICERS 
Director: Reyna Baeza-Oregel 

President: Omar Perez 

President-Elect: JC Alvarez 

VP-Rank & File: Joya Gilster -Nava 

VP-Supervisory: Denise Craig 

VP-At Large: Keith Elliott 

Treasurer: Sylvia Rivas 

Secretary: Tar iq Jouzi 

Outreach 

(Above) Officers and PECG members (with RCOE  

Executive Director Ana Farfan and Superintendent of Schools Dr. Judy 

White) participated in the Riverside County of Education golf tournament in 

June. 


